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SAFAL 2024-25 

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the Grade 6 SAFAL exam has been rescheduled due to the upcoming 
Ministry of Education inspection. The new date for the exam is Tuesday, October 15, 2024.

Please note that attendance is mandatory for all students. 

Regards 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 




